

Fill in the blank space with the most suitable adjective from the brackets.

- 1. Annet is a girl. (high, clever)
- 2. He is a person. (youth, young)
- 3. Kato is a boy. (good, intelligent)
- 4. Bagota is a pupil (humble, driver)
- 5. That driver is a man. (careful, wisdom)
- 6. Our uncle is a man. (narrow, rich)
- 7. Rose is a girl. (bright, dim)
- 8. You are a person. (playing, smart)
- 9. Dan is a boy. (green, tall)
- 10. Gloria is an girl. (honest, bad)

Comment:	
Name of Parent	Sign:
Date	Contact:

P.4 ENGLISH

WK III

Nar	Name: Stream:				
<u>Fill</u>	Fill in the blank space with the most suitable adjective from the brackets.				
1.	My mother is a beautiful)				
2.	She is an woman. (worse, ugly)				
3.	Namuli is a girl. (hardworking, long)				
4.	Our King is a man. (low, wise)				
5.	Your friend is an				
6.	Hellen is an girl. (organized, higher)				
7.	Teresa is an				
8.	He is a runner. (fast, pink)				
9.	You are a person. (ugly, kind)				
10.	Benon is a man. (helpful, far)				
11.	My niece is a girl. (little, worse)				
12.	They are people. (good, late)				

Comment:		
Name of Parent	Sign:	
Date	Contact:	

P.4 ENGLISH

WK IV

Name: Stream:

Complete the table below.

Positive degree	Comparative degree	Superlative degree
black	blacker	blackest
brave		
	taller	
handsome		_ most handsome
		_ slowest
polite		
heavy	heavier	
shabby		_ shabbiest
	younger	
little		_ least
terrible	more terrible	
active		_ most active
	fatter	
thin		_ thinnest
	older	
	better	
bad		_ worst
much		_ most

Comment:	
Name of Parent	Sign:
Date	Contact:

HOME WORK P.4 ENGLISH

WK V

Name: Stream:

1.a) <u>Make five correct sentences from the table below</u>.

The nurse			taxi park	
The teachers			butchers	daily
The driver	go	to the	police station	every day
The police women	goes		school	
The butcher			hospital	

- i)
- ii)
- iii)
- iv)
- v)

b) Re – arrange the sentences below to form a correct story.

- i) At the church, we pray, worship and praise God.
- ii) We end the day by visiting interesting places like the games parks.
- iii) Every Sunday is a different day among the days of the week.
- iv) After the church service, we go back home for lunch.
- v) Early in the morning, we prepare ourselves for church.

Comment:	
Name of Parent	Sign:
Date	Contact:

KINGS PRIMARY SCHOOL - KABOWA HOME WORK P.4 ENGLISH WK VII

Name: Stream:

Read the passage below and answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

One day, we went to Kampala for music, dance and drama competitions. The festival was held at the Natioanal Theatre near the parliament. Many schools from all over Uganda took part. The master of ceremonies announced in the beginning and told us that we had 52 schools.

The competitions started exactly at 8:00am. Our school was the first on stage with western piece followed by Mbarara Junior. We stayed in Kampala for a week. On Sunday morning, results were announced that Gulu primary school was the winner. Everybody was excited including teachers.

Questions:

1.	What is the passage about?
2.	Where do we find the National Theatre?
3.	How many schools took part in the festival?
4.	At what time did the competition start?
5.	Which school was the first on stage?
6.	When were the results announced?
7.	Who announced the results?
8.	Why were the participants happy?

Comment:		
Name of Parent	Sign:	
Date	Contact:	

P.4 ENGLISH

WK VIII

Contact:

Na	me:	• • • • • • • • • • •	Stre	am:	
	ad the conv ntences.	ersatio	n below and answer the question	ns about it in full	
	Annet : Mike, Mike!				
	Mike : leave me alone, Annet!				
	Annet :	Mike,	listen to me. I didn't mean to abuse	e you yesterday.	
	Mike :	Then,	, what did you mean?		
	Annet :	I was	annoyed because you had broken m	ny ruler.	
	Mike :	Did it	mean that you should abuse me like	e that?	
	Annet :	That i	is why I want us to talk please forgiv	e me. I am sorry	
	Mike :	I can'	't believe you called me a monkey.		
	Annet :	I've s	aid that I am sorry, why don't you co	ool down?	
	Mike :	Yes, o	of course, I will.		
Qu	estions:				
1.	Who are involved in the dialogue?				
2.	Why did A		ll Mike?		
3.	What had	Annet d	one to Mike?		
4.	 Why did A	unnot ab	uco Miko?		
т.					
5.	What had	Mike do	ne to Annet?		
6.	What did	Annet ca	all Mike?		
	Comment:				
Ī	Name of Pa	rent		Sign:	

Date

KINGS PRIMARY SCHOOL - KABOWA HOME WORK P.4 ENGLISH WK IX

Name: Stream:

Read the passage and answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

The price for chickens a long time ago, all birds lived together as one family. The older birds would leave the young ones in the forest in the morning and move to look for food. The chickens were lazy and noisy.

One morning, while the chickens were out looking for food, the other birds called a meeting. They agreed to chase away the chickens. Peacock said that they should send away the chickens. The duck said, "I agree with Mr. peacock. It is the chickens making the forest noisy. They must go"

The other bird agreed to chase the chickens out of the forest too.

Mr. Eagle and three other strong birds, were sent to tell the chickens to leave the forest.

The poor chickens started their long journey out to the thick forest. They were very unhappy about the birds' decision.

They came across a river. Here, they felt good Mr. cock sat under a big tree. I am glad we are out of that cold forest. Mother chicken started scratching the ground to find food for the hungry chicks.

The chicken found a metallic boy. It had a rubber band around it. Inside it was something very shiny. As Mr. cock continued scratching the ground, the shiny objects stuck in one of his toes. The farmer saw the chickens. He chased them away.

The chickens ran to the King's garden and found the queen who was walking round her beautiful garden. When she saw the chickens, she could not believe that it was her golden ring that was stolen from palace

She ran to tell the King about the ring; The King said, "We must reward the chickens for their good work". He ordered his servants to build a special home for the chickens from then chickens live in people's homes.

Questions:

1.	Which birds were lazy?
2.	Why did the birds agree to chase away the chickens?
3.	Who was sent to tell the chickens to leave?
4.	Where did the chickens feel the warmth?
5.	Why did mother chicken scratch the ground?
6.	What was in the metallic box?
7.	Why did the King order the servants to build a special home for the chicken?
8.	What good thing did the chicken do?

Comment:	
Name of Parent	Sign:
Date	Contact:

	KINGS PRIMARY SCHOOL - KABOWA HOME WORK P.4 ENGLISH WK IX
Nan	ne: Stream:
<u>Arra</u>	nge the words to make meaningful sentences.
1.	boy Ken brown is a.
2.	footballer who the is in best village your?
3.	girl Susan is an obedient
4.	brother is my I taller am I than
5.	people thieves bad are society in.
6.	Gloria both good are looking Diana girls.
<u>Use</u>	the correct form of the words in brackets to complete the sentences.
7.	An elephant is
8.	Nabutono cannot carry even the
9.	My set is misplaced. (mathematical)
10.	I read an book yesterday. (interest)

11. This watch is more than that one. (cost)

Comment:	
Name of Parent	Sign:
Date	Contact:

HOME WORK P.4 ENGLISH

WK X

Name: Stream:

<u>Re – write the sentences giving the opposite of the underlined words</u>.

- 1. The teacher told Musa to stand **<u>infront</u>** of the classroom.
- 2. The butcher is **after** the church.
 -
- 3. The boy went to the **<u>left</u>** instead.
- 4. Do motorists in Uganda drive on the **right** hand side of the road?
-
- 5. Is your house **far from** the school?

6. <u>Match these words in list A with their correct meaning in list B</u>.

List A	List B
hate	to like something more than the other
hungry	to look at written work and you understand it.
sad	to have good time doing an activity.
scared	to prepare food on fire.
thirsty	to dislike something.
tired	to want to cat something.
enjoy	to want to drink something.
cooking	to be fearful.
prefer	to feel bad about something.
reading	to get worked up.

	 	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
Comment:		

Name of Parent	Sign:
Date	Contact:

KINGS PRIMARY SCHOOL - KABOWA HOME WORK P.4 ENGLISH WK X

Name:		Stream:				
<u>Re</u>	- write the senten	<u>ces as instru</u>	icted in the brack	<u>tets</u> .		
1.	This is the gentler (Join the two sen		us his spare tire the who)	e other day.		
2.	Mukasa was watching television. Moreen was doing music practice. (Begin: While)					
3.	John is both lame and blind. (Separate this sentence into two)					
4.	(Join using:to	otoo)	cannot write any mo	ore article today.	•••	
5.	St. Mbuga is a very good school. (Re – write beginning: What)					
6.	Ronald likes posho	o more than rid	ce. (Use:	prefers)		
7.	A great talker		e the proverb)			
8.	Magala will go home. Ben will go home too. (Begin: Both)					
9.	My cousin is very young. He cannot go to school. (useenough)					
10.	Viola is tall. Vienna is taller. (Join the sentences using:isthan)					
11.	Zam feels happy. (Join the sentence	s using:be	cause)			
					••	
	Comment:					
	Name of Parent Date			Sign: Contact:	-	